
 
 
 

Save the date! 
Conference: The future of Higher Education 

The Netherlands on March 9, 2016 
 

 

Dear BFUG-member, 

 

 

We would like to bring to your attention the Dutch Presidency conference on ‘the future 

of higher education’ on the 9th of March 2016. Organized in Amsterdam, this conference 

will showcase best practices and bring together people who work in industry, innovation 

and education. We will discuss the main challenges and chances for European higher 

education and will formulate recommendations for the European Commission’s review 

of the modernization agenda for higher education. 

 

The conference is open to all who are interested in the topic. The Presidency aims for a 

balanced mix of attendees from different European countries and stakeholders. All 

BFUG members will be automatically invited. They will receive a registration link via e-

mail. Other stakeholders from EHEA countries, can indicate their interest to attend by 

using the pre-registration form, which can be found on this website. Upon pre-

registration they will also receive a registration link. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you soon in the Netherlands. Further practical 

information and information on accommodation services will be sent to you after your 

registration is accepted. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
The Dutch Presidency team 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://english.eu2016.nl/latest/events/2016/03/09/the-future-of-higher-education

